
From: Forte Michael R <Forte.Michael.R@muscogee.k12.ga.us> 

Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2025 2:02 PM 

To: Reather D Hollowell <Hollowell.Reather@columbusga.org> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Resignation from Personnel Review Board 

  

Dr. Michael R. Forte 

5080 Grandtree Ct.  

Midland, Georgia 31820                                                

May 21. 2025  

Personnel Review Board 

Columbus Consolidated Government 

Columbus, Georgia 

Dear Mrs. Reather Hollowell,  

It is with a deep sense of gratitude and respect that I submit my resignation from the 

Personnel Review Board of the Columbus Consolidated Government, effective 

immediately. 

Serving on this board for the past nine years has truly been an enlightening and 

honorable experience. I am proud to have contributed to the mission of ensuring 

fairness and integrity in service to the citizens of Columbus, Georgia. The knowledge 

and relationships gained during this time have been invaluable. 

I would like to extend my sincere appreciation to Mrs. Hollowell for her unwavering 

kindness and support throughout my tenure. Her guidance has been instrumental, and I 

am truly thankful. 

Thank you again for the opportunity to serve. I wish the board continued success in its 

important work. 

With respect, 

Dr. Michael R. Forte 

 


